
HARVEY PUBLIC SCHOOLS DISTRICT 152            
Personnel Committee Meeting of the Whole 

Tuesday, January 19, 2016 

Present: Gloria Johnson, Betty Johnson, Janet Rogers, Linda Hawkins, Felicia 
Johnson, Kisha McCaskill, Tyrone Rogers 
 
Administrators: Dr. Adams, Dr. Nohelty, Dr. Jones, Ms. Miller,  

Staff: Nicole Wright  

The meeting was called to order at 5:16 p.m. 
 
Speech Pathologist Position: Dr. Jones presented the speech pathologist position 
to the Board of Education. This has been a hard to feel position and the district is 
in need. We currently have 101 students receiving speech services. Interviews 
have taken place and Dr. Jones will be presenting a recommendation during the 
regular Board of Education Meeting. August 2016 is the requested start date. 
Janet Rogers requested that Dr. Jones and Dr. Adams sit down and talk to the 
Union.  
 
President Johnson requested an Exit Interview from Dr. Sophia Jones-Redmond, 
Director of Special of Services.  
 
Superintendent Search Firm Discussion: The Board of Education reviewed the 4 
firms that were presented to conduct the Superintendent Search. The majority 
moved toward interviewing HYA. Nicole Wright was instructed to contact the firm 
to schedule an interview date for Monday, February 1, 2016 or Wednesday, 
February 3, 2016 at 5:16 p.m.  
 
Meeting was adjourned at 5:50 p.m.          
 
Nicole Wright, Recording Secretary  


